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August 10, 2020 

 

 

Minutes  
 

• The meeting was held at Red Robin in Evansville and was opened by Dave 

Folk, with 11 attendees. 

• Julie Barrow won the $18 half-pot and the club received $17. Ray Graham, 

Richard Yeager and Jim Havener won door prizes. 

• The Treasurer’s Report was given by Dave Folk. The July balance was $6,065.08 

with no changes the August balance remains the same. 

• The Secretary’s report was approved based on the July newsletter. 

• Car Show – With the decision to hold a Cruise-In this year in lieu of the Car Show 

discussion was held regarding whether to include: 

1. Half pot – decision was made to have a half pot at the Cruise-In 

2. Door prizes – no door prizes 

3. Favorite car – no voting or plaque for favorite car 

4. Food – Dave Folk will contact the Newburgh food truck to see if he is 

available and interested in setting up during the cruise-in 

5. Flags / banners – Jim Havener will get with Vince Anderson to get the 

flags and banner out of storage and put them up 

6. Brochure – Jackie Folk will create a brochure and email it to the prior 

year’s car show attendees 

7. PA / music – Skip Karr will manage the PA for any announcements 

needed 

8. Advertising – Julie Barrow will be on WEHT Local Lifestyles to get the word 

out about the Cruise-In. 

9. Donation to Holly’s House – Ray Graham made a motion to make the 

$500 donation to Holly’s House which will include the club’s portion of the 

half pot. Ken Morgan seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. 

Dave Folk will contact Holly’s House again to confirm that someone can 

attend to receive the donation. 

• Car Badges – The search for car badges is ongoing. Right now, the cost is 

estimated around $25-$30 each. 
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Upcoming Events  

Aug. 15, 2020 British Cars and Coffee – 9:00am 
 Nikos Bakery and Cafe, Owensboro, KY 

Sept. 7, 2020 Kentucky Dinner – 7:00pm (weather permitting) 
 Wonder Whip, Owensboro, KY  

Sept. 14, 2020 SIR Brit Meeting – 7:00pm 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN  

Sept. 19, 2020 British Cars and Coffee – 9:00am 
 Nikos Bakery and Cafe, Owensboro, KY 

Oct. 5, 2020 Kentucky Dinner – 7:00pm (weather permitting) 
 Wonder Whip, Owensboro, KY  

Oct. 12, 2020 SIR Brit Meeting – 7:00pm 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN  

Oct. 17, 2020 British Cars and Coffee – 9:00am 
 Nikos Bakery and Cafe, Owensboro, KY 

Nov. 2, 2020 Kentucky Dinner – 7:00pm (weather permitting) 
 Wonder Whip, Owensboro, KY  

Nov. 9, 2020 SIR Brit Meeting – 7:00pm 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN  

Nov. 14, 2020 British Cars and Coffee – 9:00am 
 Nikos Bakery and Cafe, Owensboro, KY 

  



 

Southern Indiana Regional British Car Club (S.I.R. Brit) invites you to 
attend: 

The Best British Cruise-In by a Dam Site 
 525 East Highway 662 in Newburgh, Indiana 

September 19, 2020 

9:00 – 12:00 

Bring your British car and join us at the Old Lock and Dam Park for a relaxing day 

at the river.  We will be making a donation from the club as well as donating the 

Club’s portion of the half pot to Holly’s House.  

 Holly’s House  
“Holly’s House is a non-

residential child and adult 

advocacy center for victims of 

intimate crimes. It’s a safe 

location where adult and child 

victims of intimate violence are 

interviewed and connected to 

community resources and services 

as needed. Our agency is also 

active in the community to work 

toward the prevention of such 

crimes.” 

   

 
 


